

We are asking for your support in severing a lot from my farm. Recently my niece and her partner James have been searching for a house in the area. They would like to build a home on my farm and as a result have applied to severe the lot my house was on (12 years ago) in order to build a home of their own. According to the severance process as outlined by the municipality, a new house would have had to have been built on the lot within a certain time frame of the fire. Unfortunately we were not aware of this condition until we started the application process. Below is some information the proposed lot.

About the Lot

- The proposed lot would be in compliance with Huron County's regulations in regard to the Minimum Distance of Separation
- We would use the property as residential space, not for livestock
- Our proposed severance cuts on an angle at the back of the lot to minimize agricultural land loss
- A house had been on the lot for approximately 100 years and therefore has been maintained as a residential lot for over 100 years
- Maggie and James are a young hardworking couple who will contribute to South Huron's tax base for many years to come

I appreciate your support in this matter.

Henk Veldman

L. . X

Sincerely.

Brian Miller (Land Owner)

By signing this letter you are showing your support in favour of us severing the lot of land from the farm property. We will be taking the letters to a South Huron Council meeting this summer with the intention of proceeding with the severance.

We are asking for your support in severing a lot from my farm. Recently my niece and her partner James have been searching for a house in the area. They would like to build a home on my farm and as a result have applied to severe the lot my house was on (12 years ago) in order to build a home of their own. According to the severance process as outlined by the municipality, a new house would have had to have been built on the lot within a certain time frame of the fire. Unfortunately we were not aware of this condition until we started the application process. Below is some information the proposed lot.

About the Lot

- The proposed lot would be in compliance with Huron County's regulations in regard to the Minimum Distance of Separation
- We would use the property as residential space, not for livestock
- Our proposed severance cuts on an angle at the back of the lot to minimize agricultural land loss
- A house had been on the lot for approximately 100 years and therefore has been maintained as a residential lot for over 100 years
- Maggie and James are a young hardworking couple who will contribute to South Huron's tax base for many years to come

1 appreciate your support in this matter.

Brian Miller

Sincerely,

(Land Owner)

By signing this letter you are showing your support in favour of us severing the lot of land from the farm property. We will be taking the letters to a South Huron Council meeting this summer with the intention of proceeding with the severance.

Name Pete Tuckey Juns 16/2017

Date

med Acs

We are asking for your support in severing a lot from my farm. Recently my niece and her partner James have been searching for a house in the area. They would like to build a home on my farm and as a result have applied to severe the lot my house was on (12 years ago) in order to build a home of their own. According to the severance process as outlined by the municipality, a new house would have had to have been built on the lot within a certain time frame of the fire. Unfortunately we were not aware of this condition until we started the application process. Below is some information the proposed lot.

About the Lot

- The proposed lot would be in compliance with Huron County's regulations in regard to the Minimum Distance of Separation
- We would use the property as residential space, not for livestock
- Our proposed severance cuts on an angle at the back of the lot to minimize agricultural land loss
- A house had been on the lot for approximately 100 years and therefore has been maintained as a residential lot for over 100 years
- Maggie and James are a young hardworking couple who will contribute to South Huron's tax base for many years to come

antes Acs

I appreciate your support in this matter.

Brian Miller

Sincerely

(Land Owner)

By signing this letter you are showing your support in favour of us severing the lot of land from the farm property. We will be taking the letters to a South Huron Council meeting this summer with the intention of proceeding with the severance.

We are asking for your support in severing a lot from my farm. Recently my niece and her partner James have been searching for a house in the area. They would like to build a home on my farm and as a result have applied to severe the lot my house was on (12 years ago) in order to build a home of their own. According to the severance process as outlined by the municipality, a new house would have had to have been built on the lot within a certain time frame of the fire. Unfortunately we were not aware of this condition until we started the application process. Below is some information the proposed lot.

About the Lot

- The proposed lot would be in compliance with Huron County's regulations in regard to the Minimum Distance of Separation
- We would use the property as residential space, not for livestock
- Our proposed severance cuts on an angle at the back of the lot to minimize agricultural land loss
- A house had been on the lot for approximately 100 years and therefore has been maintained as a residential lot for over 100 years
- Maggie and James are a young hardworking couple who will contribute to South Huron's tax base for many years to come

Lappreciate your support in this matter.

Sincerely,

Brian Miller (Land Owner)

Glen Lamport

By signing this letter you are showing your support in favour of us severing the lot of land from the farm property. We will be taking the letters to a South Huron Council meeting this summer with the intention of proceeding with the severance.

June 13/2017

We are asking for your support in severing a lot from my farm. Recently my niece and her partner James have been searching for a house in the area. They would like to build a home on my farm and as a result have applied to severe the lot my house was on (12 years ago) in order to build a home of their own. According to the severance process as outlined by the municipality, a new house would have had to have been built on the lot within a certain time frame of the fire. Unfortunately we were not aware of this condition until we started the application process. Below is some information the proposed lot.

About the Lot

- The proposed lot would be in compliance with Huron County's regulations in regard to the Minimum Distance of Separation
- We would use the property as residential space, not for livestock
- Our proposed severance cuts on an angle at the back of the lot to minimize agricultural land loss
- A house had been on the lot for approximately 100 years and therefore has been maintained as a residential lot for over 100 years
- Maggie and James are a young hardworking couple who will contribute to South Huron's tax base for many years to come

I appreciate your support in this matter.

Sincerely,

Brian Miller (Land Owner)

By signing this letter you are showing your support in favour of us severing the lot of land from the farm property. We will be taking the letters to a South Huron Council meeting this summer with the intention of proceeding with the severance.

abes Acs

Name

Ron Dougall

We are asking for your support in severing a lot from my farm. Recently my niece and her partner James have been searching for a house in the area. They would like to build a home on my farm and as a result have applied to severe the lot my house was on (12 years ago) in order to build a home of their own. According to the severance process as outlined by the municipality, a new house would have had to have been built on the lot within a certain time frame of the fire. Unfortunately we were not aware of this condition until we started the application process. Below is some information the proposed lot.

About the Lot

- The proposed lot would be in compliance with Huron County's regulations in regard to the Minimum Distance of Separation
- We would use the property as residential space, not for livestock
- Our proposed severance cuts on an angle at the back of the lot to minimize agricultural land loss
- A house had been on the lot for approximately 100 years and therefore has been maintained as a residential lot for over 100 years
- Maggie and James are a young hardworking couple who will contribute to South Huron's tax base for many years to come

I appreciate your support in this matter.		10
Sincerely,	manno Man	4/2
Brian Miller	Maggie Miller	James Acs
(Land Owner)		•

By signing this letter you are showing your support in favour of us severing the lot of land from the farm property. We will be taking the letters to a South Huron Council meeting this summer with the intention of proceeding with the severance.

Brian and Diane McGregor

Pate Date